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Along with a strong focus on sustainability I encourage two areas: wildlife crossings. 

The one that will be built in southern Oregon on Interstate 5 and a second 

improvement under the Ashland ski area turnoff should be fully supported by the 

State of Oregon. The second area is electrification of public busses and school 

busses. It reduces air pollution significantly and makes the busses much cleaner to 

run. Please support these improvements to the bill.  


